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Senate Bill 210 Testimony- 

 

AGAINST vote in person for the State of Oregon 

 

 

I am a lifelong Oregonian. When I turned 18, I could not wait to register to vote. I 

thought that it was a great privilege because I witnessed my parents voting. My 

parents had to go to polling places which took time from their work day and 

sometimes they had to stand in long lines in the rain and bad weather (November is 

especially rainy to have to stand in a long line outside). Once vote by mail came to 

Oregon, they were delighted that they could take their time to review measures and 

not risk being unable to vote due to work responsibilities. 

 

We must fight for our right to vote by mail. Until I see the absolute TRUTH/FACTS 

that voting by mail is fraudulent and wrong, I will fight to keep our right to VOTE BY 

MAIL. I only hope that you do too. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

 

Rachel Sweitz 


